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To List News Please Contact: 
52 N Main Street 

PO Box 541 

435-528-5061   

mayfieldtownutah@gmail.com 

 

March Office Closure 

The Town office will be closed 

for training March 1-4. 

Monday March 8th. 

Otherwise Regular Hours 

Monday-Thursday 8:30- 4:00 

 

Town Clean Up Idea? 

Anyone with project ideas for our 

annual clean-up day in April, 

please submit them at the Town 

Office.  

Thank You :) 

 
Test Title 

Your text can go here. Your text can 

go here. Your text can go here. Your 

text can go here. Your text can go 

here. Your text can go here. Your text 

can go here. Your text can go here. 

Your text can go here.  

Upcoming Dates 

Town Council Meeting March 10th 

Day Light Savings March 14th 

St Patrick’s Day March 17th 

First Day of Spring March 20th 

Spring Break for School March 29-

April 2  

Dog Clinic April 17th  

Town Clean Up April 24th 

 

VOLUNTEERS WANTED 

The Mayfield Lions Club is seeking members!  They sincerely thank 

all of those who have served in the Club!  If you are interested in 

joining them please contact Laurel Christensen, President at 435-851-

2115.  

In collaboration with the Mayfield Chapter of the Lion’s Club, the 

Town Council will work on committees to help meet the needs of our 

community. If you are interested in volunteering and not becoming a 

Lion’s Club member please reach out to the councilman on the 

committee you want to contribute to: 

Recreation Committee- Aaron Peterson 435-851-1641 

Service Committee- Mike Bennett 435-851-7107 

Cultural Development Committee- Eric Peterson 435-851-3401 

We look forward to utilizing these committees to move forward with 

our annual 24th of July Celebration! 

The Gunnison Valley Fire Department needs volunteers!  If interested 

in joining the department contact Chief Jed Hansen at 435-979-4422 

gunnisonvalleyfire@yahoo.com  They would really like to see some 

Mayfield residents on their crew! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Mayor’s Corner 

At this time of the year, as the days get 

longer and the sun feels warmer, I get 

excited for spring.  For the anticipation of 

being outside and working in the yard.  I 

know our yards take lots of tender care, 

but we can really see the results of our 

labor.  We hope you will join with all 

citizens of the town  and surrounding 

areas and make Mayfield “A 

BEAUTIFUL PLACE”.   Be Safe, Follow 

Safety and Health Guidelines, and Enjoy 

each Day.   

Remember April 24th community Clean 

up day. 

 

“Volunteerism 

is the voice of 

the people put 

into action.” 

 

Don’t Forget: 

Spring Ahead 

March 14 


